[Your Name] 
[Your Address] 
[Date] 
[Dear Chief, Trustee and Councillor’s] 
[Your First Nation] 
[Address of administration] 
Dear Chief, Council and Trustee of [Your Community],  
I am a member of [community] who seeks to advocate for an amendment to the Compensation  Disbursement Agreement of the Robinson Huron Treaty Annuities Claim, while the total Settlement  for Past Compensation is still whole. I am aware that an information package detailing the  proposed amendment has been sent to the Chiefs, Councils, and Trustees, and I am writing to you to express my full support of this effort. 
The proposed amendment includes:  
• Place 1%—2% of the total Settlement for Past Compensation in Trust until a  Comprehensive Needs Assessment is complete.
• A request for the Chiefs and Trustees to access the equivalent of two-day of interest of the  settlement  
• The two-day interest will support a Comprehensive Needs Assessment overseen by  Anishinaabek and other scholars, with the remainder of the funds distributed to existing  Anishinaabemowin programs. The RHTLF can establish an application process to access  the remainder of the 1-day interest for existing Anishinaabemowin programming. The  remaining funds will be released to programming by the summer of 2024  
The Robinson Huron Treaty First Nations have completed two rounds of extensive community  engagement sessions from the summer of 2023 to 2024. All communities have emphasized the  need to invest in Anishinaabemowin revitalization efforts. Language investment has been identified  as a priority in the Community Comprehensive Plans that many Robinson Huron Treaty First  Nations have undergone. Language revitalization is a critical element in improving the health and  well-being of Indigenous communities alongside the re-integration of traditional practices.  Furthermore, it is vital to the goals of nation-to-nation relationships.  
As a member of [community] and [as an individual whose life-long mission / as a language  revitalization leader whose goal] is to support the vitality of Anishinaabemowin, this amendment  can be an integral element to the goal of Anishinaabemowin’s revitalization. 
It is my hope that you will enthusiastically support your community’s vision and vote in favour of the motion regarding the proposed amendment  when it is presented at the Special Chiefs and Trustees meeting on April 22nd, 2024. 
Miigwech, 
<<Your Name>>
